OiIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIOD BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

November 1, 1962 ’,

Standard Ji1 Company of Texas
Drawer “S*

Monahans, Texas

Attn: Mr. S. J Mathews, Jr.

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your letter of October 26, 1962 inquiring as to the
over production status of your Federal #17-32 lease in Rio Arriba County.

I have reviewed the status of this well as far back as July 1, 1962, and
sind that it had a cumulative over produced astatus of 493 barrels as of
July 1. The well had an allounble of 2170 barrels in July and produced
1929 barrels, 3o that i{ts over produced stgtus as of August 1 was reduced
to 252 barrels. As you have stated in your letier, the over production
during August was 376 barrels, so that the cumulative over production at
the end of August was 628 barrels.

Allouable and production records are maintained on a cumulative basis by
the New Mexico Commission. Under production during any month may not be
carried yForuard into another month except for the purpose of rmaking up
previous over production. It is possible that this point may dbe giving
you trouble in maintaining legal storage records.

If we can be of any futther help in the matter, please contact u3.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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